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Sear Sir Madam

I strongly object to the legislation moving forward that voters do not
need to provide ID when voting.  This opens it up for fraud and people
voting under another name.

Kin regards
Sue Giles

11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 400

Page 1 of 1




